
Posting Notice on July 2, 2018   

  
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SHORT LIST FIRMS  
CONTINUING TO PHASE II 

  
 
Date:  July 2, 2018 
 

Project: South Selmon Safety Improvements Project ~ LOI No.: O-00518 
 
The following firms have affirmatively declared their intent to continue to Phase II 
of this project.   
       
   Team Name       

 

 

   Ajax Paving Industries of Florida /   

   Wantman Group       
 

   Granite Construction Company /    

   Parsons Transportation Group      
 

   Cone & Graham /     

   Cardno   
 

 

 

 
The “Cone of Silence” regarding communications for this procurement remains in 
place until a final decision regarding final ranking and award of contract is made 
by the Authority’s Board.  
 
All notices are posted on the Authority’s website (www.tampa-xway.com) and the 
DemandStar system.   For questions regarding this notice, please contact the 
Authority's Procurement Manager, Man Le, at Man.Le@tampa-xway.com  
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